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       Wednesday 15th July 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Kent Test Information 

 

I am writing to you with the only information I have regarding the Kent Test which I am 

afraid is not much more than previously. If you have not entered your child for the Kent 

Test then please disregard the rest of this letter. 

 

The Local Authority have put a proposal forward to Richard Long, Kent County 

Council’s Cabinet Member for Education and Skills, to delay the Kent Test by around one 

month, with testing for children in Kent schools to potentially take place on Thursday, 

October 15. 

 

We have been informed that the decision regarding this will be released around the 20th 

July which is after school has closed for the summer holidays. I therefore wanted to 

remind you to keep an eye on the KCC website https://kccmediahub.net/proposal-to-

delay-kent-test-2020-until-october745 which I assume will have the announcement about 

the new date for the Kent Test and any other changes that have been agreed. 

 

I am so sorry that I have no further information at this point in time. 

 

Kind regards, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

 

https://kccmediahub.net/proposal-to-delay-kent-test-2020-until-october745
https://kccmediahub.net/proposal-to-delay-kent-test-2020-until-october745

